Hess, Raymond

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission
Sent: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 8:41 AM

To: ‘Karen Sanders'

Cc: Hess, Raymond

Subject: RE: Geddes Rd. and E. Huron River Dr.

Karen,

Thank you for contacting the City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission. Your input will be provided as a
communication item on the December 15 Transportation Commission agenda. Please be advised these segments are
identified in the City’s transportation plan for adding sidewalks. Please note however, there are several issues including
physical constraints, environmental considerations and construction feasibility that will need to be addressed as part of
the project consideration to adding these missing segments into our sidewalk system.

Transportation staff are copied here so that they are also aware of your concern regarding the need for sidewalks along
these roads.

Eli Cooper, A.1.C.P.

Transportation Program Manager

City of Ann Arbor | Guy C. Larcom City Hall | 301 E. Huron, 4 th Floor - Ann Arbor - Ml - 48104
734.794.6430 (O) | Internal Extension 43710

ecooper@a2gov.org | www.a2gov.org

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail, and any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may
contain information that is confidential and protected from disclosure under the law. Any unauthorized review, use,
disclosure, or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail,
and delete/destroy all copies of the original message and attachments.

Thank you.

From: Karen Sanders <karensanders15@hotmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, November 13, 2021 10:12 AM

To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission <TransportationCommission@a2gov.org>
Subject: Geddes Rd. and E. Huron River Dr.

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Hi there,

| would like to suggest sidewalk along Geddes Rd. between Earhart and Huron Parkway and sidewalk along E. Huron
River Dr. between Huron Parkway and Hogback.

Is there plans to add sidewalk along these sections?

Thank you,



Karen Sanders
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